
Leitrim Village Flood Relief Scheme

Public Consultation Event No. 2

Public Consultation Process

Your opinion is invaluable in helping us to deliver the best possible Flood Relief Scheme for

Leitrim Village. Members of the team are available via email, phone and letter if you wish

to outline the issues which are important to you.

Current Stage

Initial Public Consultation Event

The purpose of the initial public consultation event was to:

• To provide information on the objectives of the Scheme

• Outline the Design and Statutory Processes

• Provide an opportunity to comment at a preliminary

stage and obtain information relevant to the Scheme

• Gather information about environmental constraints,

previous flood events and any issues related to flooding

Current Public Consultation Event

The purpose of this public consultation event is to:

• Present the Proposed Scheme for Leitrim Village

• Outline work undertaken on project since the initial public consultation

• Explain the public consultation process

• Provide opportunity for comment on the Proposed Scheme

Next Steps in the Process

The Project Team will update and refine the Proposed Scheme

based on feedback from the public and key stakeholders on

foot of this Public Participation Event. The Scheme will be

further developed. Environmental assessments will be carried

out, and a planning application will be prepared for submission

to An Bord Pleanála.

Questionnaire

A questionnaire is available for you to

complete and return with your comments.

Contact details for the Project Team are

listed in the Information Brochure and

also at:

www.leitrim.ie/council/services/flood

-management/leitrim-village-flood-

relief-scheme
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